
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 
have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 

it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  
PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

A big welcome to Tyler and his family. 

The children were very excited to see the climbing 

frame.  We have had tents and some camping 

equipment which really got their imaginations going 

and we had dens and musical instruments in the 

garden, with sand, water and soil so they could 

experiment pouring, measuring and digging.  

 

 

 

 

Nursery News 
 

 

Sickness   
Please remember to call us if your child is sick and 

will not be attending Nursery.  Our Policy on sickness 

is if your child has been sick or has an upset tummy 

keep them off Nursery for 48 hours. 

 

A Polite reminder - Please make lunch boxes healthy 

and balanced.  The portion sizes need to be 

manageable for the children, with no chocolate, sweets 

and  ‘Yo Yo Bears’, as these can be a choking hazard!  

Grapes should always be cut lengthwise so they can 

pass more easily through smaller throats. Please see 

our Instagram 
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 
Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Autumn Walks  - 16th and 18th 

October  

 

 

 Making a Tree with junk modeling resources 

to decorate with things we find on our 

Autumn Walk  

 Conker rolling  

 Remote Control Car  

 Positive Behaviour Rules  

 

 

 

 
 
 

Please note we have had to change the date change 

for the Autumn Walk due to filming on Church 

Street.  

Any parents wishing to join us please sign up on the 

sheets in the nursery it is a really fun walk and a 

lovely way to see your children enjoying themselves 

with their friends! 
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Adult Led Activities:  

 Lunch Boxes  

Family Tree  

Could you please send in a picture of your 

family to go on our Family Tree.    

Diwali – 7th November  

Nursery Photography – 14th November 

Parent Consultations - 3rd December  

Christmas Concert – 20th December  

 
 

PLEASE CLEARLY LABEL 

ALL CLOTHING, 

FFOTWEAR AND 

ACCESSORIES   

Dates for your diary: 

 Half Term:  Monday 22nd February to 

Friday 26th October  

Last day of Term : Friday 21st December  

Autumn Term 2018  

Half  

tel:07875%20214054

